Dear Attendee,

On behalf of the Program Committee for the NIH Rehabilitation Research 2020: Envisioning a Functional Future Conference, we extend our gratitude for your participation in our Virtual Meeting. We hope you found the event to be as exciting and informative as we did! We strive to continually evaluate and refine our work, so your feedback is important to us. Please help us improve our future events by completing a brief survey about your experience at the meeting. You may access the survey at the following link: https://palladianmtgs.wufoo.com/forms/rehabilitation-research-2020-conference-survey/

We appreciate receiving your feedback by 11:59PM EST on Friday, October 30, 2020.

This survey should take 10-15 minutes to complete. Participation is voluntary, and no identifying information will be collected. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at rehabilitation@nih.gov or 301-496-9233.

Thank you,

Theresa Cruz, PhD.
Director, National Center for Medical Rehabilitation Research

On behalf of the NIH Medical Rehabilitation Coordinating Committee and the National Advisory Council for Medical Rehabilitation Research